
 

 

This newsletter is to invite you to participate in the different activities celebrating the Outaouais 

Section’s 25th anniversary! 

As part of the celebrations, we will be having a Mechoui-B.B.Q dinner and a banquet at Christmas! 

The Mechoui dinner will be held at the Chez Constantin sugarbush, in St-Eustache, on Thursday, October 

5th 2017. 

On the menu: B.B.Q. with a choice of 4 different meats, all you can eat buffet, dance with animation, 

corn on the cub degustation, visit of the apple orchards, pedestrian paths and, of course, door prices! 

Buses will transport the participants with a departure from Hull at 2:30pm and two stops in Gatineau 

and Buckingham, if required. 

Cost for members and one companion: $25 each                                                                                                                                            

Non-members: $45 each 

You can register as of September 5th by contacting our office at 819-776-4128 or by email at 

admin@anrf-outaouais.ca. Payments will be required upon registrations. 

 

As for our Christmas Banquet, this one will be held on Thursday, December 7th at the DoubleTree by 

Hilton Gatineau-Ottawa, on Aylmer Road in Gatineau. More details to follow. 

 

Summer is at our doors and I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a great summer 

break! Please note that our Cabane en bois rond office will be closed from June 22nd to September 5th 

2017. 

It will be a pleasure to see you soon 

Donald Déry 

Section president 
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